RECEIVED

SEP 0 4 2009

PUBLIC SERVICE

Kentucky Public Service Commission

211 Sower BoulevardP.O. Box 615Frankfort, KY 40602Attn. Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director

Dear Kentucky Public Service Commission:

Re: Motion to intervene PROPOSED TARIFF CHANGE of Hardin County Water District No. 1 case # 2009-00113

As a resident of Masden Mobile Home Park in Radcliff, Kentucky it is my wish that that the proposed tariff change be denied. I am very pleased with my water service as it is and wish to only pay Hardin County Water District directly for the water my household consumes. In times of uncertainty and a declining economy I wish for you to consider the affects this could have on our community and decline the proposed change.

Sincerely,

Desta Cutterign 252 Leale Masden Home Park